THE HOWLER

September 3, 2023

What A Great Start!

Our Timberwolves are off to a great start! Students are excited about coming to school to learn everyday. Below is our welcome back to school video to share with you information about our school year:



https://www.canva.com/design/DAFsyoN17Gs/Y8v94pP0mr5pwzUvKnR6MQ/view? utm_content=DAFsyoN17Gs&utm_campaign=share_your_design&utm_medium=link&utm_source=s hareyourdesignpanel

September Happenings

September 4-

Labor Day- No School

September 8-

Timberline Spirit Day

2:30- Kona Ice

September 9-

CCSD MIlitary Appreciation Day~ See Flyer Below

September 12-

5:00- Watch D.O.G.S Kick Off

6:30- PTO General Meeting

September 13-

2:30-Grandparents Ice Cream Social

September 14-

6:00-PASS Meeting

September 18-23-

International Peace Week

Eaglecrest Homecoming Week

September 18-

Vision Screening

September 28-

Individual School Pictures



Grandparent Ice Cream Social Volunteers

We need volunteers to help pass out ice cream. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4EA4A62CA6FE3-grandparents2

Safety in School Zones

As we embark on a new school year, we want to remind everyone about the importance of safe driving practices during morning dropoffs. Our school community is busy in the mornings, with excited students and parents eager to start their day. Ensuring everyone's safety is our top priority.



Please remember to:

- 1. **Observe Speed Limits**: Be mindful of posted speed limits in school zones and adhere to them strictly.
- 2. **Stay Alert:** Keep your full attention on the road and avoid distractions like phones or distractions inside your vehicle.
- 3. **Follow Traffic Rules:** Respect traffic signals, stop signs, no parking zones, and avoid U-turns around the school area.
- 4. **Use Drop-Off Zones:** Utilize designated drop-off areas to minimize congestion.
- 5. **Practice Patience:** Morning traffic can be busy, so please be patient with other drivers and pedestrians.

Following these simple guidelines can collectively create a safer environment for our children and the entire school community. Your commitment to safe driving is appreciated and sets a positive example for our students. Thank you for your cooperation, and let's work together to ensure a fantastic and secure school year ahead.



From Our School Nurse

Please notify the school nurse with any health-related changes such as new/changed medication or dosing, or any acute/chronic conditions.







Safe 2 Tell

Anonymously report anything that concerns or threatens you, your family, your friends, or community. They take your reports any time any day. https://safe2tell.org/

Hello Timberline Family ORIGINAL WORKS FUNDRAISER IS ALMOST HERE!

Your kids are in the middle of creating art for the original works fundraiser. The products make great holiday gifts and the money comes right back to the art room!

MORE INFORMATION TO COME

THANKS FOR ALL OF YOUR SUPPORT!

~MRS. EVANS



Our Mental Health Team

HELLO! I am Lauren Alpert, Ed.S. School Psychologist here at Timberline Elementary School. This is my 13th year as a School Psychologist and my 6th year at Timberline. I have such a love for this school, the students, staff, and community. Relationships with both school and home are some of the most important connections we can make as adults in the support of our students. If there is anything I can do to help support your child(ren) or family please feel free to reach out I am here at Timberline Mondays-Fridays.

720-886-3232 lalpert@cherrycreekschools.org

Hello!

My name is Jessica Kendall and I am the school social worker at Timberline! I have been a Social Worker for 15 years. This is my second year at Timberline and my 9th year working as a School Social Worker. I love working with kids and partnering with families! I look forward to getting to know you and your student this school year! Please do not hesitate to reach out if you ever need resources, have a question, or just want to say hi!

Jessica Kendall, LCSW jkendall@cherrycreekschools.org 720.886.3232

Below are some community supports

- Community Mental Health Supports
- 988- Suicide and Crisis hotline 24/7
- https://imattercolorado.org/- I matter Colorado
- Colorado Crisis Services: 1-844-493-TALK (8255) or text "TALK" to 38255



No Playground Before School

Due to no supervision, student are not to play on the playground equipment before school. All students should be standing by their grade level entrance.



Now Hiring Crossing Guards

We are hiring crossing guards. The hours are 7:30-8:00 and 2:30-3:00. You are paid for two hours of work. To apply visit https://enmv.fa.us2.oraclecloud.com/hcmUI/CandidateExperience/en/sites/CX_2001/job/10_05121/?utm_medium=jobshare



After School Clubs

After school Clubs will start sign up on Thursday, September 7. Please look out for an email for directions and sign up.



Grade-level t-shirts are ready for purchase. These shirts will be used for field trips, spirit days, and other activities at school. You can purchase them at the following link :

https://cherrycreek.revtrak.net/elementary-schools/elementary-schools-l-z/tim/tim-shirts-by-grade-level/

(SIN)

Parenting with Love & Logic

Dealing with the unique challenges of parenting in the 2020's

Join Jim Fay, co-founder of the Love & Logic Institute, as he teaches basic psychological principles that have helped parents of every generation—including today's—to raise happy, responsible kids. You'll learn how to:

- · Set limits for teens without waging war
- Hold children accountable without losing love and respect
- · Make your kids part of the family team





Tuesday, Sept. 5 9:15 - 11:00am 14603 E. Fremont Ave., Centennial

Jim Fay, author of Parenting with Love and Logic and co-founder of the Love and Logic Institute, has over 30 years of experience in education, serving schools in a variety of roles, including elementary education, art and music teacher, principal, and administrator. He has been speaking about parenting and education for more than 40 years.



Save the Date: Oct. 3 with Janine Halloran, LMHC

At Your Wit's End? Helping Kids Cope with Frustration and Challenge

PIN: Informing, Inspiring and Empowering Parents for more than 45 years
Missed the live presentation? Recordings will be available at PINccsd.org





PIN 2023-'24 Presentation Calendar

Join us for an exciting year of dynamic speakers! 14603 E. Fremont Avenue, Centennial, CO 80112

Presentations are the first Tuesday of the month from 9:15-11:00 a.m.

Sept. 5 - 9:15 a.m.

Love & Logic: Dealing with the Unique Challenges of Parenting Today

Jim Fay, founder of Love & Logic

Oct. 2 - 7:00 p.m. AND Oct. 3 - 9:15 a.m.

At Your Wit's End? Helping Kids Cope with Frustration and Challenges

Janine Halloran, LMHC, licensed mental health counselor, author

Dec. 5 - 9:15 a.m. ONLINE ONLY

There is Hope! Inoculating Kids Against Addiction

Jessica Lahey, author of The Gift of Failure and The Addiction Inoculation

Feb. 6 - 9:15 a.m.

Money Doesn't Grow on Trees: Raising Financially Savvy Kids

Craig Kaley, founder of Moneyletics

March. 5 - 9:15 a.m.

Homework Help: Keeping Your Sanity while Empowering Your Child Andrea Pitman and Dani Gugel, the Nectar Group

April. 2 - 9:15 a.m.

LOCATION CHANGE: 14188 E. Briarwood Avenue, Centennial, CO 80112

It's all in the Brain: Helping Kids Take Control of Life through Good Decision Making and Problem Solving Patricia Gorman Barry, Ph.D., founder of BrainWise

Visit www.PINccsd.org for podcasts of past presentations.



Mary Bowens

Mary is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

